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Four-way Isis Highway intersection upgrade  
 

Safety improvement to upgrade the four-way Isis Highway, Kingston Town Way and Nicholl Road intersection 
in Branyan have begun. 

Transport and Main Roads Director-General Neil Scales said the $576,000 Safer Roads Sooner project would 
separate through and turning traffic, reducing the risk of rear-end crashes. 

"There's already a dedicated, left-turn lane into Kingston Town Way, and now we're adding a right-turn lane," 
Mr Scales said. 

"A new, right-turn lane into Nicholl Road will make the four-way intersection safer and more efficient.  

"These improvements will allow turning motorists to move out of the flow of traffic to safely turn into these side 
roads." 

Mr Scales said the upgrade would also include shoulder widening on the Isis Highway to provide more space 
for vehicles turning left into Nicholl Road. 

"The work will be delivered by RoadTek. It is expected to take about three weeks to complete, weather 
permitting," he said. 

"A reduced speed limit will be in place and drivers can expect minor delays, so please allow extra time for 
journeys. 

"All road users are reminded to obey all signs and traffic controller directions." 

The project is funded under the Queensland Government's Safer Roads Sooner programme, which allocates 
funding to high-benefit, cost-effective projects that address known and potential crash sites. 

For more information, contact Transport and Main Roads on 1300 728 390 or email 
bundaberg.office@tmr.qld.gov.au. 

For up to date information on road works and other traffic information, call 13 19 40, visit 
www.qldtraffic.qld.gov.au or download the app. 
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